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We are senior citizens, and we strongly oppose this measure. This will cause 

unnecessary hardship for many, many Oregonians, including us. One of the many 

wonderful things about Oregon is the ability to vote by mail. It's a waste of taxpayer 

dollars to even be talking about abolishing a successful program. OPPOSE!!!! 


